From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:43:35 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:43 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Anne Jefferson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a home owner I am concern about Enbridge's application for a rate increase. Enbridge estimate of an annual
increase of $28/residential home is not the total increase they anticipate for the home owner. In their email to home
owners they state and I quote: "The impact of rate harmonization on customer bills excludes any other changes to
rates resulting from the Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism and other applications that Enbridge Gas Inc. may file."
These unknowns are not fair to the home owners and can, and more than likely will, result in a very significant
increase in the billing to home owners.

This open ended application cannot and should not be accepted by the OEB as it would in essence be giving
Enbridge a blank cheque whereby they fill in

the amount they want. Home owners need a much better safe guard

relationship with the provider; especially in winter where they are in essence held hostage given their survival is
dependent on access to this energy source. The application by Enbridge must state exactly the increase they are
requesting and not be contingent upon additional increases through other actions by Enbridge. Until we have a fully
documented increase in billing for home owners, the home owner is not placed in a position to give a more
comprehensive response. Thus, this application as provided by Enbridge must be rejected.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





